July 10, 1942

Bryant Serwice Club Bryant College Prowidence, Rhode Island

Dear Sirs:

I received the copy of the Bryant Alumni Bulletin the other day and I was wery much interested to read about some of my former classmates, and also the spendid work that the Serwice Club is doing for the men in the Serwice.

I never received a questionnaire but from what I gathered from reading it I should have received one. I sincerely hope that this organization will continue to do the fine job which it has started to cheer up the men in the serwice.

I hope you will send me a copy of the Bulletin ewery time it comes out as I like very much to read about my friends with whom I have no contact now. Also I would like to say that I personnaly would prefer cigarrettes.

Knowing that Bryant will continue to send out men who will be qualified for any position or situation which might arrive. In closing let me say I wish to thank you very much for you generosity and know that it will be contined.

Sincerely

Opl Gardine W. Congdon.
Cpl. Gardiner W. Congdon
772nd Q. N. Co. (TPK)

772nd Q.M.Co. (TRK)

Army Air Base

Will Rogers Field, Okla.